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              CALENDAR  

  Thursday  10th November - Lunch for Everyone - forms due 14/11 @3.30pm  
  Friday 11th November   - Remembrance Day  
  Friday 11th November   - Leap Into Learning last session  @ 2:15pm 
  Friday 11th November  - Information afternoon for Prep 2017 Parents  
  Friday 11th November  - School Concert @ Eastbourne PS 
  Monday 14th November  - Prep – Gr 2 Swimming begins 
  Thursday 8th December  - Grade 2 Sleepover 
  Friday 9th December  - Sleepover Excursion 

RACV Challenge in Maryborough -  16th – 20th November  

 

2017 PREP PARENT INFORMATION AFTERNOON 
We are looking forward to our Prep Parent Information Afternoon tomorrow 
Friday 11th November from 2:15pm in the Library. Speakers will provide an 
engaging presentation on how parents can establish a seamless transition to 
school for new prep students. All families will receive an information pack, with 
all of the important dates and information needed for 2017. There will also 
be a chance for parents to ask any questions about their child’s transition to 

school. A letter will go home in late December notifying parents of their child’s grade, teacher and a 
starting time for the first day.  
We hope all of our new and existing families with 2017 prep students will be able to attend this 
presentation. 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
 

Our School Captains, Miah Taylor and Bailey German together with Mr 
Whitworth will be representing our school at the Remembrance 

Ceremony at Rye RSL @ 11am tomorrow Friday 11th November – the 
Captains will lay a wreath on the Memorial on behalf of the school.  

The school has ‘Remembrance Day’ badges at the office - a gold coin donation is 
required. 

############################################# 

2017 Enrolments  
We are in the final recruitment stages to ensure all of our teachers are confirmed for 
2017. Next week, all teachers at each year level will begin the huge task of forming 
the new classes for next year. This will take several weeks to ensure the demographic 
of each class is as finely balanced as possible.  
At this stage, we have only received notification from parents that a handful of 

students will be leaving us in 2017. This information is very important to help inform our planning. If you are 
aware that your circumstances have changed and you will be leaving the school at the end of this year, we 
would be really grateful if you could forward these details to the office. 

http://www.tootps.vic.edu.au/
mailto:tootgarook.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au


Students will be presented with their certificates at assembly on 

Thursday 17
th
 November @ 2:45pm 

 

 
 
 
Staff attending will be Mr Whitworth, Miss Quintin, Miss McGhee and Miss Daley together 
with a number of our grade 5/6’s and their parents – we wish them well in their challenge. There will be an 
Information Meeting for all HPV and Pushcart parents on Monday 14th November at 3:45pm in the 
Community Building. As this will be the last meeting before Maryborough, your attendance is vital to clarify 
information and answer any question you may have.  

 
  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Prep  R – (Mrs Read) – Patience Willis – for your enthusiasm and excellent behavior during our 
concert rehearsals. Well done! 

Prep  S – (Miss Staley) – Jay Skehan Dowde – you have done an outstanding job of showing the 6 
Ls this week. Keep up the great work Mr Skehan Dowde!  

1A – (Miss Arnold) –  Lola Cooke - For doing a wonderful job during English groups this week. Lola 
searched and investigated many compound words and her reading has improved greatly! 

1P – (Miss Perkins) - Taya Walker - For her performance at the school dress rehearsal on Tuesday. 
Taya was very nervous about her costume but managed to overcome this and did a wonderful job!  

2B – (Mrs Baird ) –  Kaitlyn Underwood – for always being ready to go, for great listening skills and 
for following instructions readily. Well done for making your own prop for the school concert.  

2J – (Mrs Johnstone) – Marley Johnson – for great Integrity in preparing for our concert after being 
away.  

3B – (Mrs  Bos) –  Alisha Vassallo – for the fantastic effort to improve her writing in her BIG 
WRITES.  

3W – (Mrs Bruin) – Amelia Reeve – What a great effort you have made to improve your BIG 
WRITES. Keep up the great work.  

4B – (Miss Broomfield) –  

4F – (Miss Kain) – Isabella Conduit – for working so hard on her reading and reaching level 30 on 
her Benchmarks! Great work Isabella! 

4/5K – (Mr Kitchin) – Cooper Blewett – what a fantastic week you have had! I have seen you trying 
so hard, getting to school on time and giving your best effort. Well Done Cooper! 

5/6M – (Miss McGhee) –  Amity Bickley- For always participating happily in all activities. You were 
a great asset to our Indonesian Day with your enthusiastic and fun attitude. Well done Amity.  

5/6Q – (Miss Quintin) –  Zac Kent - It’s nice to see you tried the Nasi Goreng on our Indonesian Day 
even though it wasn’t a meal that you were particularly enjoyed. You contributed enthusiastically in 
all Indonesian Day activities. Well done Zac. 

Art / Craft – (Miss Davey) –   

Music – (Mrs Young) – Oliver Humble – 5/6M – you are doing so well preparing for your part in the 
grade six act. You perform with natural talent and confidence. I am excited to see you and Dieter do 
your thing on Friday night.  

Dieter Heylbut – 5/6M – you are doing so well preparing for your part in the grade six act. You 
perform with natural talent and confidence. I am excited to see you and Oliver do your thing on 
Friday night.  



Book Fair 

Book Fair will commence on  

Friday 18th November  

and run through to Thursday 24th November.  

 Opening hours are 8.45am – 9am, and  

3.30pm – 4pm each day. 

  Remember - All purchases at Book Fair benefit our school, and put you in 

the running to win some great prizes!! 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Every Day Counts: 
 
 
 
 

-because school helps 
children build social and 
emotional skills such as 

communication, teamwork 
and resilience. 



 

Our Annual School Concert will be held  

Tomorrow night Friday 11th November 

THEME ‘Unforgettable Walt Disney Songs’ 

 Eastbourne Primary School Hall  

Please pre purchase tickets UNTIL LUNCHTIME TOMORROW   

 Ticket price is the same for seating and standing @ $7.00 each 

     Students need to be at Eastbourne PS at 6:30pm  

on Friday 11th for the concert  to commence at 7:00pm 

sharp. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Swimming begins on Monday 14th Nov. Every child has been given a swimming timetable 

this week indicating the start and finishing time for their group lesson. 

Some reminders:  

-          The children are able to wear bathers under their school uniform 

but need to bring a towel and underwear in a named bag. Girls 

wearing a one piece suit can change at school before leaving for the pool. All 

clothing should be named, including goggles and towels.  

-          As some sessions are being held during lunchtime, the children will not eat lunch at 

the regular time, so please do not order lunches on swimming days. 
 

 



 

Tootgarook Primary School “TOOTSTARS” 
RACV Energy Breakthrough Challenge 

Would like to thank the following sponsors: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ROLLING PIN CAFÉ 

1571 Point Nepean Rd, 

ROSEBUD WEST  

 

59861262  

Contact Us 

Shop 3/5 Napier Street, RYE  3941 

5985 1913 

 

Email: 
info@aquapoolandspaspecialists.com.a

u  
 

Opening Hours 

9am – 5pm Monday – Friday 

9.30am – 12pm Saturday  
(till 1.00pm over Summer) 

mailto:info@aquapoolandspaspecialists.com.au
mailto:info@aquapoolandspaspecialists.com.au


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR SALE – ROSEBUD SECONDARY UNIFORMS 
2 x Summer Dresses Size 10 - $10 each – good/very good condition. 
1 x Sports Polo jumper size 16 (suit size 10/12 girl - $10  
1 x winter skirt size 12 excellent condition $20. 
1 x black sports shorts size 16 $5 
2 x sports tops both small $5 each.  
Welcome to try on – see Graham or call Wendy - 0409 239 639  
 

Free to Good Homes – Goldfish of different colour 

ROSEBUD  

SECONDARY  

COLLEGE 

 

PARENT INFORMATION 

NIGHT 
WHEN: Monday 21st 

November, starting at 5:00pm 

WHERE: Southern Peninsula 

Arts Centre (SPAC) 
 A chance to find out more about 

our school, meet the   Leadership 

team and ask questions.  
Our  Open Night will be 

held Term 1 next year. 
  

 

FOR SALE – ROSEBUD SECONDARY UNIFORMS 
2 x Summer Dresses Size 10 - $10 each – good/very good condition. 
1 x Sports Polo jumper size 16 (suit size 10/12 girl - $10  
1 x winter skirt size 12 excellent condition $20. 
1 x black sports shorts size 16 $5 
2 x sports tops both small $5 each.  
Welcome to try on – see Graham or call Wendy - 0409 239 639  
 

Free to Good Homes – Goldfish of different colours. 


